
Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
February 28, 2012 
 
The Rules Committee met after Personnel Committee February 27, 
2012 in Council Chambers and we wish to report: 
 
a) Rule 2B. now reads:  The Clerk of Council shall mail advance 
notification of the Council’s meetings and regular agendas to 
any person who requests advance notice and pays a reasonable 
fee.  The person requesting advance notice must provide self-
addressed, stamped envelopes for this service.  Upon request, 
the Clerk shall provide e-mail notification without fee. 
 
It shall be amended to read:  The Council Clerk will put the 
agendas on the city’s web site.  Anyone requesting an agenda can 
be e-mailed one at no charge. 
 
b) Rule 11. in paragraph three where it reads:  By agreement of 
the Minority and Majority Leader of Council, legislation may 
bypass committee review as long as it has been presented to the 
Clerk in conformity with the timetable established by Article 
4.02(C) of the City Charter and it is reflected on the Agenda 
that the Majority and Minority Leaders have agreed that 
committee review is not necessary. 
 
Minority and Majority shall be changed to Democratic and 
Republican Leaders in both places. 
 
c) Rule 30A.2. The Street Committee shall consider matters 
relating to the streets, thoroughfares, and alleys of the City.  
It will consider the changing of street names, the vacating of 
alleys, issues of utility easements, and policy changes in terms 
of parking meters.  It will consider, in conjunction with the 
Public Safety Committee, matters relating to policy changes in 
terms of parking meters. 
 
Delete:  in terms of parking meters 
 
 
 
 
Bill Cost Jr. 
Chair  
 
   
 



 


